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Believe and Achieve, Shine Everyday 

 

6th September 2023 
 

RE: Lunch with your child – Mr Carvell’s Class 
 

Dear Year 6 parents, 
 

We are looking to bring parents into school as much as possible over the course of 

this academic year for a variety of events. 
 

Therefore, we would like to start by asking the parents in Mr Carvell’s class if would 

like to come into school for dinner on Wednesday 20th September. This can be up to 1 

or 2 parents / relatives. Money will need to be paid on Parent Pay (£3.12) no later 

than 13th September to secure your slot. We will then submit a catering order for 

those attending so it is essential you book before this date. 
 

On the day, please arrive at 11:45pm and await your child who will then escort you 

in for dinner. Once you have finished, you can then exit the school via the main 

office.  
 

Please complete the slip below and send back to school before the deadline. 
 

We hope you have a wonderful time with your child. 
 

Best wishes,  

 
Simon Russell 

Headteacher 
 

Please fill and bring back as soon as possible: 

 

Name of child:________________________________________ 

 

Adult(s) attending:_____________________________________ 

 

I have paid for my meal(s) on Parent Pay and I would like to choose the following 

option(s). (Please express how many you are ordering e.g. for 1 or 2) 

 

Roast Chicken dinner: ____________ 

Cheesy Pasta and Garlic Bread:_________ 

Jacket Potato:_____________ 
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